
  Relay for Life Coffee after Mass 

October 2, 2016 

Relay for Life, Team Hope will 
serve coffee hour after Mass on 

October 2nd.  We will serve 
Chocolate Zucchini Muffins and Fruit, Coffee and 

Punch.  All proceeds go to Relay for Life..    

Please join us for Coffee Hour this Sunday 
following Mass.  It’s a wonderful way to meet 

new members. 
 

October Duties 

Funeral Dinners—7; Albs—9   

Coffee Hour—10; No Duty—6 

 

 Meets every 3rd Thursday of the 
month at 7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall.  
All men of the parish are welcome to 

Every Sunday 
1st, 3rd, 4th and 5th 
Sundays from 2-4 PM 

2nd Sunday from 12:30—
2:30 PM 

Doors open 1/2 hour 

Please support our KOC  by attending! 

Classes have begun!!  Remember 
classes are on Wednesday – K 
through 5th grade meet on 
Wednesday after school from 
4PM to 5:15PM. 
 This week we will gather 
in the rectory as pictures for the 
new parish directory will be in 

the parish hall. 
 No confirmation classes on Wednesday 
September 28th and October 5th as Father will be gone.  
Classes resume on October 12th. 
 6th through 12th meet on Wednesday evenings 
from 7:00PM to 8:00PM. 
 2nd grade is preparing for the Sacraments of 
Reconciliation and Communion.  6th and 7th grades are 
preparing for the Sacrament of Confirmation.   Those 
attending these classes will need a copy of their Baptism 
Certificate from the parish they were baptized in.  Needs 
to be a certified copy not a photo copy.  Any questions 
please contact the office at 541-523-4521. 

Do you need a new rosary, books for children, a gift for a newly baptized Catholic?  Come see the 

religious articles the Altar Society has for sale.  They are on display in the Parish Hall and can be 

purchased after Mass on Sunday or by coming into the Parish Office between 9am and 1pm.  

Proceeds will go to the dishwasher fund. 

Turkey Dinner, Sunday - November 6 
2:00 Sitting — Take Out — 4:00 Sitting 

 
Turkey Dinner tickets are now on sale.  

Del Tholen will be at the back of the 
church with tickets after both Masses. 

Reminder . . .  

Lifetouch Photos will be here Monday, September 
26 through Thursday, September 29.  If you have 
not signed up for your pictures yet, there are still 
spots available.  Please see Toni Phillips or Dawn 
Coles after Mass.   

I understand that not everyone likes to have their 
pictures taken, however, we urge you to do so as it 
allows your church family to know you.   

I also need to have volunteers that can help me to 
register the families before their 
photos.  If you can take a two hour 
shift it will be greatly appreciated! 

Reminder . . . Altar Society will be meeting 
after Mass Sunday. 

Pot is at $280.00 

Thank you to all who attended the 

breakfast last Sunday.  We raised $391 

towards the new dishwasher!!!!  

Several parishioners made generous 

donations for a total of $250.00.  We now 

have $3,341!!!  Just $11,609 to go.  Watch 

for future funds raisers.  


